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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

March 20, 2020

In response to the expanding COVID 19 public health emergency, the
Town of Broadway has closed the Town Hall to public access. Staff is
available to answer your calls at 919-258-9922. If you need to make a
payment for your water/sewer bill, please place checks and money orders
in the payment drop box. The payment box is located to the right of the
front doors. Please make sure to include your payment statement, or name
and account number on the check, money order, or envelope. At this time,
we cannot take credit/debit card payments.

If you must pay with cash, please place cash and payment stub in a sealed
envelope and place in payment drop box.

The Town of Broadway will suspend all water account disconnects due to
non-payment for the month of March.

All reservations for the Broadway Community Building have been canceled
until further notice.

The Town Board meeting scheduled for Monday, March 23, 2020 has been
canceled.

We apologize for this inconvenience, but we feel it is necessary to protect
our employees and the public.

Working together and supporting each other, we will get through this
challenge as a community.

Donald Andrews, Mayor




